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With respect, I find this bill unnecessary as Parliament already have trespass laws in every state & 
territory of Australia. 
 
This bill follows on from recent efforts by concerned members of the public to shine a light on 
animal mistreatment in factory farms it becomes painfully obvious this bill is set up to protect 
big agricultural business from transparency & much needed scrutiny. 
 
This bill is designed to stop Australian public using democratic rights to protect those who have 
no voice, in fact no protection in what is presently accepted as standard practice. 
 
Criminalisation needs to be introduced on those who perform these acts of extreme cruelty, not 
on those who wish to peacefully make a difference by showing compassion & a need to act 
against such abominable treatment of sentient beings. 
 
This anti-protest bill is dressed up as protection for the farmers when it is actually allowing bad 
business to continue. 
 
We, the Australian public have a right to put forward our thoughts on this and I look forward to 
an acknowledgement of my comments. 
 
 
Barbara Morgan 
Member of Animal Justice Party 
NSW 


